
WE ARE MOVING!
MINISTRY OF PUBLIC UTILITIES

GOVERNMENT ELECTRICAL INSPECTORATE

Please be informed that the South Offi ce Electrical Inspectorate Division located 
at #11 Independence Avenue, San Fernando, will be closed to the public from 
24th February to 4th March, 2014. This is to  facilitate the relocation of our new 
offi ce at Maska Building, South Trunk Road La Romain. 

Operations will resume at this new location on March 5th, 2014. Our new 
telephone numbers are 697-7720 and 697-7821 

Any inconvenience caused is regretted.

Marlon Williams
Chief Electrical Inspector


